
 

MFAA Meeting held at Lunenburg Sportsman’s Club 

 

Call to order:  May 19, 2019   1:17 Pm  

Roll Call:   NFAA Director David Ferrie; MFAA President Carmen Sarver; Classification Secretary 

/Treasurer Ruby Shannon; Recording Secretary Annette Ferrie; 

Clubs Present: Bay Path Archers; Lunenburg; Pequoig; 

Due to the lack of attendance to hold a quorum. Can not vote on any agenda items 

Recording Secretary Report:  No vote  

Treasurer Report:  No vote 

Correspondence:   No vote 

                                                                                                            

Committees: 

1. Auditing:   Not in Attendance 

2. By-Law:   Not in Attendance 

3. Classification: 158 MFAA Members  / 4 USA Archery Members 

4. Newsletter:  No Change 

5. 20 Pins:   No Activity 

6. Bow Hunter / Youth Committee:      No Activity 

7. Tournament and Awards:  Not in Attendance 

                                                                               .      

NFAA Directors Report:     Nothing to report currently. July 29, 2019 is the NFAA Directors Meeting in 

Yankton, South Dakota.  Any changes/ruling in the NFAA Constitution to be put in consideration needed 

to be in by May 1, 2019. Members did not address any issues to the NFAA Director. Director doesn’t 

have any concerns.  

Old Business: There in now a Nominating committee anyone interested in the 2nd Vice, 

Secretary/Treasurer, Any active?   



New Business:  SAAM is having their State Shoot on August 11, 2019 (same day as MFAA State Outdoor 

Championship) Lunenburg already has a Sunday Shoot August 18, 2019 so the date has been change by 

Lunenburg Sportsman Club. Email will be sent out to the MFAA members to inform that the date has 

been changed for MFAA State Outdoor Championship to August 18, 2019. Sunday August 11, 2019 will 

be a regular Sunday Shoot Hunter Round at Lunenburg. 

Good of the Association:  NFAA Director brings to notice to end indoor season right after sectionals. 

Starting outdoors in the Mid-April and ending it in Mid-September or the end of September.  It will be 

brought up for a discussion and possible vote at the next MFAA meeting.  

Next Meeting Date:  August 18, 2019 after the State Outdoor Championship at 1PM. 

Meeting Adjourned:  Ruby nominated to Adjourn the meeting, Dave Sarver second it at 1:45 Pm 

Respectfully submitted:     

Annette Ferrie  

Recording Secretary  
aalf52@charter.net 

 


